
 
 
From: Blom Timothy-FXB436 [mailto:Tim.Blom@motorola.com]  
Sent: 05/14/2007 3:07 PM 
To: dward@atcb.com 
Subject: RE: kdb306386 PBA via email; ongoing KDB-submit system issues 
 
Hi Dennis, 
  
I have always applied the MPE information to our products as a result of the information 
contained in 1.1307 which states: 
  

 
  
From this it appears that all BRS/EBS products need MPE notification actually listed on the 
product itself.  
  
I concede that the 2.1091 specifications may not apply as this is a "fixed" product. My intent of 
listing 2.1091 within the documents is to provide an FCC reference to the 20 cm requirement and 
to ensure that the device is installed such that the MPE requirements are considered during 
installation and will be met during operation. 
  
Should I provide new documents that do not contain references to 2.1091? 
  
Regards, 
Tim Blom 
 


